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Vincy Beatz and Kryz MRK are a musical collaboration based in the UK and St. Vincent and 
the Grenadines in the Carribbean. They have collaborated to record the infectious “Sure is 
Funky” (Ola Ola) which is released on the 28th of June 2024 via Masterroom Music. 
Emerging musical sensation Kryz Mrk is the talent behind this song which uniquely and 
tastefully fuses rap, funk and pop. 
Based in Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Kryz Mrk’s affinity for jazz and new soul, along with 
his captivating stage presence, have already resulted in him being likened to Jimi Hendrix. No 
stranger to the stage, he has performed at the Bequia Music Festival and the International Music 
Conference hosted by Grammy-winning musician, Shaggy, as well as a number of locations 
across St. Vincent and the Grenadines and Jamaica, including Sandals Resort and the Bob 
Marley Museum. In 2022, he participated in the Commonwealth Games International Writing 
Camp hosted by the UK Trade Department. He subsequently participated in the Masterroom 
Music International Writing Camp, convened in St. Vincent and the Grenadines in 2023 and, in 
2024, he further honed his craft in the International Songwriting Camp, which was held at the 
iconic Tuff Gong Studio in Kingston, Jamaica.  

His upcoming single is not just another manifestation of his song writing prowess, but also a new 
milestone in his career. Although this is his third single, it is his first release under the name Kryz 



Mrk. Singing “I bet you didn’t know God made ‘em like this”, Kryz Mrk’s talent shines through 
in this refreshing and funky new single.  

Follow Kryz Mrk on social media for the latest updates: 

Instagram: @Kryzmrk 
Tiktok: @Kryzmrk 

ABOUT KRYZ MRK 

26-year-old Krystian Mark is both a skilful guitarist and soulful vocalist performer. He started his 
musical journey at the tender age of 12 and has been influenced by a range of artists, including 
Luther Vandross, Teddy Pendergrass, the Bee Gees and Prince. He was previously the lead 
guitarist and a vocalist in the band IronKyte, which was based in Jamaica and primarily played 
blues, and blues rock.   

“To be an artist is a dream of mine that I work [towards] every day to perfect… and the work just 
started. I hope to one day travel the world through the strength of my music and have people 
everywhere feel something when they hear it.” 

ABOUT VINCY BEATZ 

Vincy Beatz is a production team comprising Mark Cyrus, based in St. Vincent and the 
Grenadines, and Richie Malone, based in the United Kingdom. Mark, who is the Managing 
Director and Owner of Masterrom Studios Ltd, has executed a number of deals with various 
record companies, including BMG Music UK, Warner Chappell UK and Universal Music. 
Richard Goldman, aka Richie Malone, continues to be heavily involved in artist management in 
the United Kingdom. He has worked with many labels, including Sony and Universal Music, and 
his catalogue has been used by HBO, BBC and Suzuki. Familiar with each other, Mark and 
Richie have been working together for many years on projects that include some of the biggest 
records in dance music over the last 30 years. 


